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Committee: 
Finance 

Date: 
6/11/2024 

Common Council Item Number: 
ID# 24-9882 

Date: 
6/18/2024 

Submitted By: 
Joseph Hoffman, Acting Fire Chief JWH 

City Administrator Approval: 
Anthony Brown AB 

Finance Department Review: 
Joseph Ciurro 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running BR 

Subject:  
Review and approve a purchasing contract with Reliant Fire Apparatus, to purchase a 2028 Ladder Truck, in 
the amount of $2,079,137.     

 
Details:  
The Fire Department’s five-year capital investment plan has included the purchase of a new Ladder Truck in 
2028. The Fire Department is requesting to execute this contract to lock in the current price of $2,079,137.  
The current production lead time for this unit is 47-50 months.  To receive this unit in 2028, we will need to 
order it this year.  An additional price increase of 1.75% will go into effect on August 1, 20224.  (Roughly 
$36,385 increase)         
Fire Department Staff and one of the owners of Reliant Fire Apparatus will be available to answer any 
questions the night of the Finance Committee meeting.  
 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
Not authorizing this contract would result in additional price increases and further production delays in 
receiving Fire Apparatus.   

 
Financial Remarks: 
The Ladder Truck is scheduled to be paid out of 0430-4320-68140. 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The City Administrator is in support of this purchase. 

 


